
Del Lago Men’s Golf Club Championships 

 

Gentlemen, 

 

The DLMGC Championships will be held on Saturday and Sunday, March 
29 and 30 at the Del Lago Golf Course.  As of this writing, 34 of us have 
met the qualifications standard of having participated in at least 8 events 
since October. There are several of you that are within one to three more 
events to qualify which will put the qualified field at about 42.  You have 
until March 22 to meet the 8-event requirement, and we have 9 events 
remaining on the schedule.  There will be three flights in which to compete, 
and your Handicap Index as of March 24 will determine your flight. 

 

The flights are Championship and playing from the GOLD tee boxes. The 
Gold Tees will be slighted modified for holes 6 and 15 being on the back 
end of the silver teeing ground.  The B flight playing from the Silver and C 
flight playing from the Green/Silver combination tees.  The handicap 
indexes that we will use are 9.0 and under will be the Championship Flight.  
The handicaps from 9.1 to 15.0 will be Flight B and 15.1 and above will be 
the C Flight. You can opt to “play up” if you would like.  If you want to 
compete to be the Club Champion, you must play in the Championship 
Flight and win the Gross side of the competition.  

 

The tournament fees are $100 per member. That covers both days of 
competition.  The club will be adding $240 per flight to the distributions 
making the potential payouts over $5,000.  There is daily competition and 
overall and the Flight Championships are based on the two days.  You are 
able to win on the Gross side or the Net side but not both and you will get 
the higher amount depending on your scores. The payouts will be slightly 
higher on the Gross side.  There will be Gross and Net Skins PER FLIGHT 
as well for each day.  



 

The club we are working on the details for Saturday and Sunday regarding 
providing food and those details with be forthcoming once we have the 
information we need.  

 

We will also be distributing the “pool” money on Sunday of the 
Championships. For those of you that may not know what the “pool” money 
is, for each event we set aside $2 per player to be paid out at the end of the 
season.  The pool is distributed to the top 25 point getters on a proportional 
basis.  The club will be adding a minimum of $300 to the pool so that the 
pool is at least $1,800.  As of this writing, the amount in the pool is $1,398.  
We have 9 events remaining so it is highly likely that the pool will exceed 
$1,800.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact any of the Board of Directors. 

 

Respectfully,  

Your Board of Directors 


